
A L A S K A  T E A M S T E R - E M P L O Y E R 
WELFARE TRUST

IMPORTANT PLAN INFORMATION
FOR ALL ELIGIBLE PLAN PARTICIPANTS

APRIL 2014

The Alaska Teamster-Employer Welfare Trust is partnering with 
Health Care Strategies to implement the Plan’s new Health 
Reach program effective May 1, 2014.

We believe this program will provide valuable assistance 
to participants who are living with chronic conditions. The 
program is free to covered participants.  

Please read the enclosed information for important details 
regarding this program. If Health Care Strategies identifies you 
as someone who might benefit from the program, you will 
receive additional information by mail and by phone. If you 
are contacted, we encourage you to work with Health Care 
Strategies and take advantage of the Health Reach services.

For questions, please  
contact the Trust office 
directly at (907) 751-9700  
or (800) 478-4450 (toll free). 


